
 Parent Equity 

Committee Meeting  

 
Wednesday, January 13th  

7pm-8pm  

Westlake Lecture Hall 
 

Westlake High School Counselors would like to invite you to attend the Parent Equity 

Committee Meeting on January 13th at 7:00pm.  The meeting will be held at Westlake High 

School in the Lecture Hall.  We have noticed that the student populations at our school are 

getting more diverse and have identified several achievement gaps among ethnically diverse 

and underrepresented students.  As a result, we are forming this committee to address the needs 

of our students.  We ask you to attend this meeting to give your input and feedback on how to 

close the achievement gap and help your students become more successful in the classroom. 


